
UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
DISTRICT OF DELAWARE 

Judge Andrews to Take Senior Status 

The United States District Court for the District of Delaware 
announces that Judge Andrews informed the President on January 5, 2023 
that he intends to take senior status at the end of December 2023.  Judge 
Andrews expects to continue with a full caseload once he becomes a Senior 
Judge. 

Judge Andrews is an exemplary judge and colleague, and the Court 
is extremely grateful that he will continue to serve this institution and the 
public as a Senior Judge.   


